
Hi there! 
I’m writing to urge the Oregon House Rules Committee to vote YES on HCR 16.  
 
Designating the shelter dog as our state's official state dog will boost adoptions of all the wonderful dogs in shelters 
across the state and acknowledge the great work of Oregon's animal shelter professionals! 

Thank you for your service!  Here are my rescue dogs Lula, Peach, Harley and Roxy  

 





 



Jennifer McCammon 

Spot Magazine 
503.261.1162 
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